
Subject: The flag of Bexhill-on-Sea  
  
Dear members of the delegation of the Government of the City of Bexhill-on-Sea, 
My name is Juan Carlos Ramírez and I am a 20-year-old flag enthusiast and collector from Spain; and I am 
writing due to the fact that although I really like the flag of Bexhill-on-Sea and I consider it one of the best 
flag designs, I do not have it yet and I would love to achieve my goal getting one. Unfortunately, I have 
not been able to visit Bexhill-on-Sea yet, although I would love to. I would actually appreciate it if you 
could help me by sending me one flag from Bexhill-on-Sea. Even if it is a small one I would be glad to 
receive it likewise. Just in case you are willingly able to contribute, my address is 'Juan Carlos Ramírez. 
Calle Las Abubillas, 40. 10004, Cáceres, Spain'. Hope to hear from you soon. 
 
Sincerely, my best wishes for the People of Bexhill-on-Sea from Spain, 
 
Juan Carlos Ramírez. 
 


